From: Luke Taberner

Sent: Friday, 12 February 2016 11:26 AM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Cc: Steph Waterhouse

Subject: Special Rate Variation - Withdrawal of Application

Dear Tony and Dennis

Bogan Shire Council wishes to withdraw its application for a special rate variation for the 2016/17 rating year.
Council will put in an application next year so that there is adequate time to make changes to and exhibit its IP&R
documentation and undergo extensive public consultation.

Luke Taberner
Manager Corporate Services
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14th December 2015

General Manager — Local Government
IPART

Email: localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam,
Special Rate Variation

Bogan Shire Council wishes to give notification of its intention to apply for a Special
Rate Variation under section 508A of the Local Government Act.

The proposed rate variation will be for 1.5% per annum for 7 years as specified in
the Long Term Financial Plan attached to Council's Fit for the Future Submission.

This equates to a total rate increase, over and above the rate cap of 10.98% over 7
years.

The annual increases will remain permanently within Council’s rating structure.

The additional money raised will be used on upgrading Council’s infrastructure,
specifically roads, as detailed in Council’s Fit for the Future application.

Council's contact for this application is Luke Taberner. Manager Corporate Services
who can be contacted on h or_

Yours sincerely

Derek Francis
General Manager
Bogan Shire Council
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